
NOTICE OF CHANGES TO SABINE PIPE LINE LLC TARIFF 

NEGOTIATED RATE AGREEMENT TRANSACTION 

EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 1, 2023 

 

On October 2, 2023, Sabine Pipe Line LLC (“Sabine”) filed with the Federal Energy Regulatory 

Commission (“FERC”) in Docket No. PR24-11: to update Section 7.26 of its tariff to include one new 

negotiated rate transaction in that section.  Sabine has proposed that the changes be effective October 1, 

2023. 

 


